2019 3 H 26 ®

Lo o O
S
o, %
(47
Iievrebo

PRI
Shunzuen Suzue Rother-Nakaya X3 &, T4 R 0

Wtk A4 APRXIEZ 20 BF, BHTY I T X¥vwid, Rother-Nakaya X E %11 L
B, XALHEOBKICBMVWEP L EIFET,

Rother-Nakaya X3R& 12 1970 F4 6 2 4 2 Tiudr Wit & 2 355 L45, 1999 Fidy
A4 APRXIAERILINE L 2, &1 2009 F 0 LRI 10 AFRAOE,. 504131
NDARLRYEIZ, WRITFICHEWLILE, HAIARYI—vy DB hE4b
T, BEI00MmEETIN, REPRIE-TEH T T,

Bk BT IE R 2B I M, 2oL IICEHL LWITELR L - (THEDE L BV
ENEZrARERBLIEVET, ML FMEBARLHE )AL R T, Wit n 2 &
B¥A2vidBFHcrtidael, Ik XBERICBE(0BNE2ETETLL I, R
4 APRFEEHL 20 FMFATIONEI TR R/ TH ST I Z2LEST
BhIid, REFOZFHIB#BLEPLLET., Chobd, R4R2ITI—vy "0 0k
W2, AFDEUHFAFLEBNAL TIwEEL ZeiWmicBAVWE T,



26th March 2019

)
w"ﬁ "“G

\8%

Q)kcwo(?o

To Mrs. Shunzuen Suzue Rother-Nakaya, the President

and Members of Ikenobo Swiss Central Chapter,

I am very happy to offer my congratulations to Mrs. Shunzuen Suzue Rother-Nakaya, the President
and all of the Chapter members on the occasion of the Twentieth Anniversary of Tkenobo Swiss

Central Chapter.

Mrs. Rother-Nakaya started to teach Ikenobo ikebana in Switzerland from 1970 and established the
Chapter in 1999. I remembered that I participated in the Tenth Anniversary of Ikenobo Swiss
Central Chapter with around 50 Japanese members and displayed 100 ikebana arrangements with

members from Europe in 2009. It was indeed an impressive event.

I am very glad to hear that every member is learning ikebana with enthusiasm and the Chapter will
hold the wonderful events to celebrate the anniversary year. I believe that it is difficult to promote
Ikenobo ikebana in Switzerland because the culture and custom is different from Japan. And also,
there must be many challenges on operating the Chapter. However, because of the assistance and
effort from all the Chapter members, the Chapter has walked a successful 20 years of time. I would
like to express my sincere gratitude to all the contribution that the Chapter made for so many years.
I hope that the Chapter can share the beauty and sprit of Ikenobo with more people in Switzerland

and Europe in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Sen’ei Ikenobo

Forty-fifth Generation Ikenobo Headmaster
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